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ENGINEERS, INC

February 10, 2016
Ref. No. 623-02

Ms. Rachel Silva
Tetra Tech, Inc.
285 Ellicott Street
Buffalo, NY 14203

Dear Ms. Silva:
Sunoco Pipeline
Floodplain/Stormwater Consistency Letter
Union Township, PA
| have reviewed the plans for the proposed Sunoco Pipeline L.P. Pennsylvania Project that
crosses Union Township Washington County Pennsylvania. The plan as prepared is consistent
with the Union Township stormwater and Flood Plain Management ordinance.
If you should have any questions or need additional information please contact me.
Very truly yours,
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Carl Dei Cas, P.E.

523-02_Sunoco Stormwater Consistency Letter_CD_ju_02.10.16.docx

5173 Campbells Run Road  Pittsburgh, PA 15205 Phone: 412.494.0510 Fax: 412.494.0426  info@klhengineers.com

www.klhengineers.com



